



BOARD SHORTS JUNE 2014

Aloha, your Board of Directors wishes to share the following information with you.

FENCING PROJECT UPDATE: The Fencing Committee of your BOD is proceeding with the research, evaluation, and selection of materials and companies to be sure that the final selection will add value to your home, have lasting life, be mostly maintenance free, and be fencing you can be proud to display. This project is moving as fast as possible due to its complex nature. In the next 90 days. or less, we should be having informational meetings which will give you a clear picture of the details and offer you the opportunity to give us feedback on our progress.

It may seem as though this project is stalling or taking too long, but we assure you the dollars being spent on the new fencing dictate a diligent and very careful approach. We thank you for your patience and understanding. The committee deserves your thanks for the many selfless hours given to this project. Watch for more news.

<u>POOL USAGE</u>: It's summer and our wonderful saltwater pool is in high demand. As a courtesy to our neighbors, please observe our pool rules and share a little aloha with other pool users, so we can all enjoy our pool. Mahalo.

Hours of operation are: 9am – 9pm, seven days a week. Please be aware, No Life Guard on Duty at any time.

Pool Rules:

- Food and glassware are prohibited in the pool area including the pool lanai.
- Use of toys, balls, air mattresses, floatation devices, surfboards, and boogie boards, are prohibited with the exception of small floatation devices for small children.
- Jumping or diving into the pool is prohibited.
- Running, pushing, screaming, yelling or engaging in "Horseplay" or other dangerous behavior is prohibited.

Mahalo for your understanding and cooperation.